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Reporting Procedure for Safeguarding 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Learner discloses a safeguarding 

concern to any member of staff OR 

a member of staff suspects a 

safeguarding concern 

Member of staff informs Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead.  

Follow with an email and report 

Member of staff listens and makes 

a record which should have dates 

and times of meeting/s. Sixth Form 

Team complete an Incident Report  

 

 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Lead carries out appropriate risk 

assessment and records the 

concern on ProMonitor with actions 

Safeguarding Team follow up on 

referral with responsible organisation 

and log the outcome on the database 

Important points to remember: 

• If a potential concern is reported 
remember – keep calm 

• Inform learner that you will need to 
share the information with relevant 
staff and responsible agencies 

• Keep a record - take notes and 
send follow up emails 

• Do not offer advice or pass 
judgements 

• Do not make any promises 
 

The ELATT Safeguarding Team 
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead  

Mia Wylie 

 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Shafique Khan (Sixth Form & Vocational)  

Yvonne Bizayi (Life Skills Adults) 

 

Tutor to monitor learner’s wellbeing 

and to report any further concerns 

to the Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead 


